Berlin, Hayley (ENE)

From: Jonathan Allen [AllenJO@ainc-inac.gc.ca)

Sent: February 1, 2007 9:25 AM

To: Berlin, Hayley (ENE)

Subject: Re: GO Transit GSC and Airport Transportation Link ToR

Dear Ms. Berlin,

T am writing in response to your recent correspondence inguiring about any claims that may
affect the subject property. I regret that we were not able to respond earlier.

We can advise that our inventory does not include active litigation in the vicinity of
this property. Please note that we are unable to make any representations regarding
potential or future claims.

We cannot make any comments regarding other departmental policies. For information on any
claims you should also contact Luc Lavigne of the Specific Claims Branch at (819) 953-2228
to inquire about any Specific Claims, and while I note you state you have not contacted
Comprehensive Claims, should you chocse to, the contact is Guy Morin at (819) 956-0325.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (819} 356-3181.
Sincerely,

Jonathan Allen

A/Litigation Team Leader

Atlantic / Ontario Litigation

nitigation Management and Resclution Branch Indian and Northern Affairs Canada
p: 81%-956-3181

£: 819-953-6143

DISCLATMER: In this Disclaimer, "Canada" means Her Majesty the Queen in right of Canada
and the Minister of Indian Affairs and Northeran Development and their servants and agents.
Canada does not warrant or assume any legal liability or respomsibility for the accuracy,
completeness, or usefulness of any data or information disclosed with this correspondence
or for any actions in reliance upon such data or information or on any statement contained
in this correspondence. Data and information is based on information in departmental
records and is disclosed for convenience of reference only. Canada does not act as a
representative for any Aboriginal group for the purpose of any claim.

Information from other government sources and private sources ({including Aboriginal
groups) should be sought, to ensune that the information you have is accurate and
complete.

=»» "Berlin, Hayley (ENE)" <Hayley.Berlin@ontario.ca= 01/03/07 11:16 AM
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on November 23, 2006, I seat an email to you about the GO Transit Georgetown Socuth
Corridor Service Expansion and Airport Transportation Link Terms of Reference. I've
attached the emall that was sent.

I am failrly certain that there are no Comprehensive Claims that are affected by the
proposal. I am not sure if there is ongoing litigation may impacted. When you have time
couid please confirm if there are any Aboriginal communities that should be consulted.

Thank vyou.



Hayley

Hayley RBerlin

Proiject Officer

Environmental Assessment and Approvals Branch
Ministry of the Environment

2 8t. Clair Avenue West

12A Fleoor

Toronto ON M4V 1L5
416-314-7106

**Note new email address: hayley.berlin@cntario.ca



